
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Markham-Unionville, I am pleased 

to extend my warmest congratulatory wishes to The Legends Media for hosting    

“Chinese New Year with Hometown Flavour - Premade Cuisine Industry 

Development Forum” on February 4, 2023. 

The premade cuisine industry is a very fast-growing market in North America.  

This forum will allow attendees to taste the delicacies of their hometown while 

broadening their horizons with the business opportunities within the premade 

cuisine industry.  I commend The Legends Media for bringing together the North 

American Development Centre of Chinese Premade Cuisine Industry and the 

Chinese Cuisine & Hospitality Association of Canada for this great event.   

I wish everyone much health, happiness and a prosperous Year of the Rabbit      

and for many years to come.   

Letter of Congratulations from  
Billy Pang, MPP  

 


